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Weekly Bulletin—4th February 2022 
 

February is here already and we are racing towards 

the half term break. As we are now a ‘Stage 2  

Covid status school’ there are stricter rules around  

school and in every classroom.  

Your child should continue to attend as normal 

if they remain well. 

Unavoidable changes 

Due to stricter measures    
being put in place at the       
moment, after school 
clubs will not be on. 
 
There is no change to  
normal PE or Forest 
school days next week. 
 
Breakfast Club and Home 
Hub is open as normal. 
 
All boosters and tutoring will 
take place as normal. 

. 

Waterproof Trousers 

These are now for sale on the 

Uniform shop on the website 

priced at £6 each 



Changes to after school care 
 

You will have now received the email          

regarding the closure of Home Hub. 

‘Footprints in the Forest’ will be starting after 

Easter. 
 

We will email the link to book these 

sessions shortly. 
 

Miss Alexandra Pagonis can be contacted on 

07873 811881 or via email;  

footprintsintheforest.fs@gmail.com  

 

 

 
 

 

Face Coverings 

All adults or 

young people 

aged 12 or over must wear a 

face covering on and around 

school grounds. This is very 

important  due to the high    

infection levels in our area. .  

Reading  

competition 
 

Please WhatsApp to 07701 

316490 photos of children    

reading bedtime stories. Add a 

caption of what the book is and 

why it was chosen. You could win 

book tokens to spend on books. 

This competition ends on  

14th February.  

Please only send during 

school hours 

Happy Reading! 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be  

found via our   

website.  

Next week will 
be Week 3 

Friday 11th February 
 

Let’s make Children's Mental Health 

week the biggest and best yet by   

taking part in our fundraiser and 

‘Dress to Express’ 

(Children can wear 

their own clothes or 

fancy dress) 
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